
 

Dear All,    Newsletter 4                                                    16th September 2023 

Here is the latest information we have for you: 

1. School closed to pupils 

Monday 18th                Tuesday 19th        Wednesday 20th Thursday 21st                Friday 22nd  

School Closed 
Staff Training 
with Llanfyllin 

area 

School Closed 
Staff Training 
with Llanfyllin 

area 

9am School 
Photographs 
Individual & 

Families 

  

 

Harvest at Meifod Church – 2:20pm on Tuesday 10th October (all children take part) 

2. Tag Rugby – Class 3 

Class 3 had a fantastic day at Cobra Rugby Club! We put two teams forward and they were both amazing.  
Alfie captained one team and they won their group, by winning every game, and went through to the quarter finals, 
being knocked out by a very good Llanfair 1 team. 
Callum captained the other team who came 3rd in their group, winning 5 out of their 7 games. 
 
Pupils were yet again on excellent behaviour and Mr Jones and Miss John couldn’t be prouder. Thank you to the 
parents who were able to come and support on such a lovely day. 
Go Meifod! 

Pictures on our website - Class 3: Tag Rugby - Ysgol Meifod  

3. URDD 

Thank you to those who have joined. More information will be sent to you next Tuesday/Wednesday. 

4. Nasal Spray 

Forms were given out to all on Monday. They contain all the details you need and dates for 

return with a ‘yes’ or ‘no’. 

Thank you for sending so many back already – please send the rest in next week. 

 

 

5. High School Admissions – Years 5 & 6 are welcome to attend 

Tuesday 10th October - Bro Caereinion*           Ysgol Bro Caereinion 

Thursday 12th October – Llanfyllin                     Ysgol Llanfyllin, Powys 

* Powys CC have announced that they are looking for Bro Caereinion to become an all-Welsh speaking school from 

September 2025 – starting with the year 7 in-take and moving through with each year 7 joining after that. Please 

contact the school if you wish to discuss this. 

You need to be aware of transport costs. Currently you are charged for the bus if you choose to go to a high school 

further away than the closest to where you live. It is worth you asking the school(s). 

6. School Meals – Wednesday 

As we return to school on Wednesday – Mrs Evans (our cook) wants you to know that the lunch will be meatballs. 

 

https://meifod.powys.sch.uk/class-3-tag-rugby/
https://www.brocaereinion.powys.sch.uk/
https://llanfyllin.powys.sch.uk/


7. Health 

As Headteachers, we have been reminded to ask you to check for headlice, any symptoms of covid and general 

feeling of not being well. Please get in touch with your GP if necessary or contact us if needed. 

8. Home School Agreement 

Next week, your child will be bringing home a Home School Agreement form. This is our partnership with you. It 

needs to be signed and returned by the end of the week or Tuesday 26th September at the latest. Please ask if you 

wish to discuss this. 

9. Cost of Living 

We are very conscious of the cost of living and try to do our best to keep costs down. We have won Free entry 

tickets to Chester Zoo, which we will be taking the whole school to in February 2024. The following may also be 

helpful: 

Cost-of-living: Help for families with children! - Powys County Council 

 

Coming on the next newsletter: 

Safeguarding update 

Dates for your diary 

https://en.powys.gov.uk/article/13180/Cost-of-living-Help-for-families-with-children#:~:text=This%20year%20the%20grant%20is,more%20than%20it%20usually%20is).&text=The%20Childcare%20Offer%20for%20Wales,48%20weeks%20of%20the%20year.

